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Pawnee City Fitness Center to reopen
(KLZA)--The Pawnee City Fitness Center will reopen to the public members
Monday, June 1 with restrictions.

By mandate of the Southeast District Health Department, community members
cannot be in the Fitness Center at the same time as student summer lifting
sessions.

The student lifting times will be Monday — Thursday from 6:45 — 8:15 A.M.
Monday — Thursday 4:45—7:30 P.M.

Equipment must be thoroughly cleaned with Clorox or alcohol wipes before and
after use.

A distance of six feet must be maintained between non-family members.
Children under lifting or exercising age cannot be brought to the Fitness Center.

Violators should be reported to the school at 402-852-2988.
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